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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

December 15, 2016 

 

 

Denise Skorka 

10 Rocky Ln 

Houston TX 77040-6470 

 

VIA EMAIL:  deniseskorka940@hotmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1104 Cook Avenue East 

 

Dear Ms. Skorka: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 13th at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council refer the matter back to 

Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, February 21, 2017 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  In 

the meantime, Ms. Moermond requests that you provide a statement of residency expectation, 

including timelines for living at this property vs. living in Houston, TX.   She also requests that 

you obtain a building only inspection from the Dept of Safety & Inspections.  Note that there is a 

fee associated with obtaining this inspection.  Jim Seeger, Building Inspector, will make a 

determination of what needs to be repaired.   

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, January 4, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers at which time it will be referred back to aforementioned date above. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Matt Dornfeld 

 Tom Friel 
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